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Summary 
 
Following the completion of this year’s scrutiny work programme, an end-of-term report 
regarding the Council’s Overview and Scrutiny function has been produced covering the period 
2015-2019.  The Committee are asked to consider and reflect on its work over the last four 
years, as well as the scrutiny process in general. 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Reference to some of the work carried out by the Children and Young People Select 

Committee within the Overview and Scrutiny – End-of-Term Report (2015-2019) is made 
in the following pages: 

 

• Page 5 – Inclusion 

• Page 8 – Stockton-on-Tees Local Safeguarding Children’s Board 

• Page 10 – Performance of Children and Young People services 

• Page 19 – School Organisation and Admission 
 
 
2. Further work undertaken by the Committee is summarised in the appendices at the end 

of the report. 
 
 
3. Following this meeting, if Committee Members would like to provide any further 

comments on this report, or the scrutiny process in general, please email 
judith.trainer@stockton.gov.uk. 

 
 
 
 
Name of Contact Officer: Peter Mennear 
Post Title: Scrutiny Officer 
Telephone No: 01642 528957 
Email Address: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 

mailto:judith.trainer@stockton.gov.uk
mailto:peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk

